Please read this letter at the January 9,2023, Township Board Meeting.

Dear Michigamme Township Board of Trustees,

The Museum Board has created a non-profit corporation called Friends of the Michigamme Community. The corporation is organized to raise funds for charitable purposes to benefit the people of Michigamme Township through fundraising events, donations, and gifts.

Donations need to be directed to this new corporation for the Museum, Library, Parks, and any other fundraising activities, non-exclusively. Donations need to be made out to Friends of the Michigamme Community with the appropriate fundraising activity noted on the memo line of the check.

Please contact William Seppanen, phone # (906) 201-4727 or Nancy Ferro, phone # (906) 869-1557 for any additional information. Donors will receive an appropriate receipt from the new corporation.

Please have this information placed on the Michigamme Township website.

Although it is not a requirement of a non-profit corporation to give a financial report, our corporation has chosen to be transparent with the community we serve. We will provide an annual financial report for the publics review.

Thank you.

Museum Board,

William Seppanen, Secretary